
From: Lee, Jonathan S.  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 3:34 PM 
To: Fennell, Daniel W. <DWFennell@columbus.gov> 
Cc: Wentzel, Trisha L. <TLWentzel@columbus.gov>; Burke, Sue A. <SABurke@columbus.gov>; Hickman, 
Gary L. <GLHickman@columbus.gov> 
Subject: RE: CCTV Tuck Director Approval 
 
Approved  
 
From: Fennell, Daniel W.  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 2:29 PM 
To: Lee, Jonathan S. <JSLee@columbus.gov> 
Cc: Wentzel, Trisha L. <TLWentzel@columbus.gov>; Burke, Sue A. <SABurke@columbus.gov>; Hickman, 
Gary L. <GLHickman@columbus.gov> 
Subject: CCTV Tuck Director Approval 
 
Jon, 
DOSD needs Director approval for the purchase of a CCTV Truck from PA003708.  Attached are the truck 
build specifications from RFQ009452 in 2018.  This truck is in the 2019 budget for SMOC.  This truck will 
be replacing BT 18583 which is 23 years old.   
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